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Comments: I am against clearcutting. The amount of clear cutting in this plan is  extreme to the point of being

unconscionable. It will increase the amount of flooding and erosion that will detrimentally affect both the

environment and the local citizens in the area. I have experience with the flooding damage the excessive removal

of trees can have and the cost of fixing the damage and assorted after effects of such extreme clear cutting

should also be considered.


